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Fred Wiggin Fund 

Request for Financial Assistance for USMS/PNA Registration Fees 

The Pacific Northwest Association of Masters Swimmers wants to make sure that the 
benefits of USMS membership are available to all, regardless of swimmers’ ability to 
pay. To that end, PNA is teaming up with the Wiggin Fund managers to provide 
financial assistance toward USMS/PNA Registration Fees for those who request it.   

The Wiggin Family donated funds to PNA to honor the memory of Rear Admiral (USN 
ret.) Fred Wiggin (1916-1991), a longtime PNA member and competitor. The Fred 
Wiggin Fund was created to provide financial assistance to help members fully 
participate in Masters swimming and its programs and activities.  
 
To apply for this financial assistance for registration fees, please complete the form and 
scan and email to:  pnregistrar@usms.org. 

Or mail to: PNA Registrar at PO Box 12172, Seattle WA 98102-0172 

 

I am requesting financial assistance in the amount of $_____towards my USMS/PNA 
registration.  

Name  
First Name: Initial:  

Last Name: 
USMS Number: 
(if known) - Date: 

Email:                                @ 

Phone:  (         )                 -  

Address:  
City, State, Zip  

mailto:pnregistrar@usms.org

